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Comments: Please, please, please do not allow this disastrous mining project. We need to protect our wild
places such as the South Fork of the Salmon rather that taking advantage of them for short term economic gain.
There is so much more value in conservation for the benefit of future generations. Please do not give in to this

shortsighted project.



